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August 14, 2020 

Merrill Field Airport,  File Number: 2100.44.058 
Attn: Alex Jumao-as   
800 Merrill Field Drive  
Anchorage, AK, 99501 
 
Re: MSGP Authorization Merrill Field Airport MOA – AKR06AC63 

Dear Mr. Jumao-as: 

The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) has completed its review of your Notice of 

Intent (NOI) requesting coverage for the Merrill Field Airport MOA under the 2020 Multi-Sector General 

Permit for Storm Water Discharges Associated with Industrial Activities (MSGP). DEC has determined that 

storm water discharges are appropriately covered by the MSGP, Sector S - Air Transportation Facilities 

and is hereby issuing wastewater discharge authorization AKR06AC63. Discharges from the facility are 

authorized under the MSGP effective as of the date of this letter and expires March 31, 2025. Attached is 

your authorization to discharge. 

The permittee is reminded by February 15th of the year following the reporting year, the permittee is 

required to submit the Annual Report as provided in Appendix F. The permittee must submit the Annual 

Report to the Compliance and Enforcement Program address identified in Appendix A, Part 1.1.2 (dec-

wqreporting@alaska.gov) or via the DEC Online Application System (OASys) located at 

www.dec.alaska.gov/water/oasys/index.html. See Permit Part 9.2 for further details. 

An electronic copy of the Permit and additional guidance materials can be viewed and downloaded at 

dec.alaska.gov/water/wastewater/stormwater/multisector/.  

Please reference your permit number (AKR06AC63) in all future correspondence. Prior to discharge, please 

review your authorization and general permit AKR060000 to ensure that you understand the requirements 

contained within them. Should you have questions regarding this authorization or general permit, please 

contact the appropriate DEC staff contact located in Section 6 of this authorization. 

Sincerely, 

 
James Rypkema 

Program Manager, Storm Water and Wetlands 

Wastewater Discharge Authorization Program 

Enclosure: Authorization to Discharge 
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